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Two more 

named storms 

have moved 

over us since 

last week but 

they came from 

the west, so the 

winds we 

experienced 

were not so 

severe this time, 

but they did 

bring heavy rain 

which turned to 

snow: that 

moment I 

captured in this 

picture. It was 

wild for a while 

and the snow 

built up quickly 

to around 5cms 

but then it went 

almost as 

quickly as it 

came. 
 

 
It was too wild to go out to take pictures when the snow was at its deepest and during the night it turned back to 

rain which washed most of the snow away leaving just some scattered areas for me to record. 



 
A few weeks on from the red pointed shoot emerging Erythronium caucasicum is now waiting for some sunny mild 

conditions to open its flower. This is always the earliest of this species to flower with us and in some years the light 

and temperature level have never reached levels required to open the flower and the bud withers without  displaying 

its internal beauty. Because we have raised them from seed we have a range of other forms, most of which flower 

later when the weather conditions tend to be more favourable. 
 

 


